
KIRRIEMUIR LANDWARD WEST COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Annual General Meeting

Thursday 31 August 2017 in Kilry Hall at 7.30pm

Minutes of the above meeting

Present:  Roger Clegg (Chairman), Jo Chapman Campbell (Secretary), Terry Roberts 
(Glenisla), David Robinson (Airlie), Geoff Hobson (Kingoldrum), Dave Koller (Kilry), Cllr 
Ronnie Proctor, Linda Connor, Helen Humphreys, Cllr Julie Bell, David Short

1.0 Welcome and Apologies 
            Apologies from Sue Smith, Angus McMillan-Douglas

Welcome Helen Humphreys from Westmuir and Cllr Bell 

2.0 Approval –Minutes from the AGM, 25th August 2016 approved.

3.0 Chairman’s Annual report – see attached

4.0 Accounts of Kirriemuir Landward West Community Council audited
and approved.  Balance at £4,454.95
Accounts for period 1st April 2016 to 31st March 2017

5.0 Dates and times for meetings, 2017/1018.  As before, last Thursday of
            November, February, May and August at 7.30pm in Kilry Hall.

6.0 Election of Office bearers.  Roger re-elected as Chairman.  Geoff Hobson
 to continue as Vice-chairman and  Sue Smith as Treasurer.

7.0 AOB – None

8.0 Date of next AGM – Thursday, 30th August 2018 at 7.30pm


